The Greensboro Association

Community Initiatives Committee 2017 Report  
The GA's community initiatives committee continues to conceive, advance, and support community initiatives. This year the committee focused on creating a creative incubator and maker space and improving pedestrian and bicycle safety within the village centers. 
Children’s maker programming has begun at the Greensboro Free Library under the direction of Greensboro’s Children’s Librarian and GA board member, Emily Purdy, and Mary Metcalf, with weekly activities supported in large part by Hill Farmstead Brewery. Check out the activity room to see what is available each week! Maker and Creative incubator initiatives are expanding through WonderArts (formerly Wonder & Wisdom and The Art House). which just named the recipient of a USDA Rural Development Grant to create a Creative Incubator Space in the Northeast Kingdom. With leadership and direction from GA board member and WonderArts board president, Naomi Ranz-Schleifer, in-coming WonderArts Executive Director, Ceilidh Galloway-Kane, and advisors Ezra Ranz-Schleifer, Lisa Yokana, Nicole Colston, Cavan Meese, Adam Lowery, and Diana Hansen. We are communicating with local libraries, organizations, and business owners and are seeking community input about what you would like to see happen. If you are interested in being a core part of this team, please let us know!
To continue our efforts to improve walking and biking in Greensboro, this year, the committee connected with Local Motion, the statewide non-profit dedicated to advocating for walkable and bikeable communities, to evaluate current conditions in Greensboro and provide recommendations for improvement. Community Initiatives Committee members gathered members from the Greensboro Town Planning Commission, the Greensboro Recreation Committee, and other key stakeholders to meet with Local Motion representative, Katelin Brewer-Colie, and tour the community. Local Motion is drafting recommendations for how the town can move forward and committee members are working with the Town Planning Commission to integrate these recommendations into the Town Plan revision.
As always, the Community Initiatives Committee continues to seek input about the things members would like to see in our community.
Respectfully submitted,   
Naomi Ranz-Schleifer
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